
WEC: Porsche says goodbye to Audi
22/12/2016 Audi is leaving the LMP1 class of the WEC – and Porsche is saying goodbye in a very 
special way.

Porsche returned to the LMP1 class of the WEC almost three years ago. At that time, Audi welcomed 
the Stuttgart-based sportscar manufacturer by posting a video:

The two teams were soon engaged in some exciting duels and head-to-head races, and not just in Le 
Mans. These will soon be ancient history, as Audi recently announced it is leaving the WEC. But what 
does Porsche have to say about that? Find out the answer in this clip:
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